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 Letter No: 14/2022 
 
9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 13 Parents’ Information Evening 

Tuesday 20th September, 6.30pm, Main Hall 

We would like to invite you to the above meeting to be held at 6.30pm in the main hall, in 
order to inform and update you about how to help ensure success in Year 13. 

The following matters will be discussed: 

·       The transition between Year 12 and Year 13 

·       Use of study sessions and personal study time 

·       Calendar for the year ahead 

·       Preparing for next steps – university and other pathways 

·       Supporting the UCAS and apprenticeship application process 

·       Examinations and assessments 

This will be a very useful evening for parents/carers as it will allow you to have a clearer 
understanding of Year 13 procedures and offer you the opportunity to talk to Sixth Form 
staff directly.  Students will not need to attend, as the same information will be shared with 
them in school.  The meeting should last for no more than 40 minutes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachael Potter                                                                      

Performance Director: Year 13                    
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